
Board of Governors action items 
May 7 & 8, 2018 

 
Approved the February 2018 Alaska bar exam results, with 24 passing 
applicants.  
 
Approved 15 reciprocity and 11 UBE score transfer applicants for admission. 
 
Approved Rule 43 (ALSC) waivers for Renee Gregory and Nicholas Feronti. 
 
Adopted the bylaw change establishing a scholarship committee. 
 
Voted to publish Bylaw amendments allowing members who have resigned to 
reinstate under certain conditions. 
 

Voted to publish amendments to Rule 43.1 extending the length of time for 
military attorney waivers. 
 
Referred ARPC 5.5 to the ARPC Committee for consideration. 
 
Approved the minutes of the January board meeting. 
 
Appointed Erin Lillie and Thomas Jamgochian to the regular and alternate 
positions on the ALSC Board of Directors in the 2nd judicial district; and 
appointed Elizabeth LeDuc and Tina Grovier to the regular and alternate 
positions on the ALSC Board in the 3rd judicial district. 
 
Voted to accept the stipulation for discipline in ABA File No. 2016D058, 
recommending a six month suspension and conditions. 
 
Voted to approve the Licensed Lawyer program. 
 
Voted to appoint Diana Wildridge as New Lawyer Liaison. 
 
Voted to approve the LawPay program. 
 
The President appointed a subcommittee on Bar dues to consider options, the 
fiscal impact and to report back to the Board. 
 
Voted to approve online Bar cards, with an option for any member to get a hard 
copy card on request. 
 
Voted to recommend the slate of Bar officers: 
President-elect:  Rob Stone 
Vice President:  Molly Brown 
Secretary:  Cam Leonard 
Treasurer:  Bill Granger 
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